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Tech Tip 
 

POWERED by PROPANE 
 

From your friends at New York Bus Sales 

 
Complaint -   We just changed the pump in our tank and the unit runs worse than 

before or not at all. 

 

Cause - When the new pump (Figure #1 & #2) was installed the protective 

cover over the pickup was not removed so fuel would not properly 

flow. 

 

Correction -  If it is installed without removing the protective covering and run for 

any amount of time, the pump will need to be replaced due to a “run 

dry” situation. 

 Figure #3 shows how the pickup should look when installed  

 
 

 

 

 
   Figure #1      Figure #2 
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Figure #3 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 

 http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm  

 

Contact Our Service Department with Any Questions 
 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 
Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 
Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 
Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 
Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

Steve Searles: ssearles@newyorkbussales.com 
 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext.237 
Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com  

PARTS REQUIRED 

 

 #10:00-00-F90000226   FUEL PUMP 

# TFP-90004300-R        FUEL PUMP FILTER 

# MFC-19154400-R       IN-LINE FILTER            
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